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 Attention users of Molina Electronic Prior Authorization Web Application 

 
The ePA (PriorAuthorization) webpages will be temporarily unavailable for an upgrade beginning 
Wednesday December 10, 2014 at 4:00 PM CST.  All services will be available approximately 2 to 4 hours 
later.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 


